
 

  

ELLIE O’CONNOR PARTICIPATION BURSARY 
2017 Application / Nomination Form 
In memory of Ellie O’Connor, physiotherapist at Thames Valley Children’s Centre (1986-2002), 
TVCC staff members have established an annual bursary fund.  Ellie was an amazing person who 
personified living life to the fullest, despite any obstacles that stood in her way. The Ellie O’Connor 
Participation Bursary was established for children and youth of Thames Valley Children Centre, in 
her honour, to support and enhance their participation in family and community life.  
 

• Applications must be submitted by Friday, May 26, 2017 to the TVCC Executive Office. 
• The award recipient(s) will be chosen by a Selection Committee, and will be invited to attend the 

TVCC Annual Recognition Event on Monday, June 19, 2017, to receive their award. 
• The $500 Bursary may be awarded to one individual, or divided between individuals. 

 

(Note: expenses related to post-secondary education are not eligible.) 
 
Applicant Name: _________________________________________________   Age:_________ 
 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Parent/Caregiver Name: __________________________________ Tel: ___________________ 
 

TVCC Therapist: ___________________________________ Tel: ________________________ 
 
To assist the Selection Committee in determining the bursary recipient(s), please answer the following 
questions (you may also use the back of this form to provide additional information). 
 
How are you hoping to use this money to support your/your child’s participation in family or 
community activities? 
 
 
 
 
How will this benefit your/your child’s life ? 
 

 

 
What has been preventing you/your child from doing this activity now ?  
 

 

 
What are the estimated costs related to this activity ? 
 
 
  
 
Signature: ____________________________________  Date: __________________________ 
 
Please submit completed application form no later than Friday, May 26, 2017 to: 
 

Executive Office, Thames Valley Children’s Centre, 779 Baseline Road East, London, ON  N6C 5Y6 
 

Fax: (519) 685-8699  e-mail (prior to April 26):  MaryJane.Vonesh@tvcc.on.ca 
     e-mail (after April 26):      Nya.Jimson@tvcc.on.ca 
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